
During the recent 
TPSD food 
distribution 

changes, your 
generosity provided 
fast-food gift cards 
for food-insecure 

students,  

Valentines and a 
handwritten note 

for all the students,  
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and the first treat in 
our new Teacher 

support program. 

Transforming Tupelo: Generous friends donated two big boxes of books. 
Teachers (above left) found some of their childhood favorites. Because of the 
books, the school now has a book club and a greater emphasis on reading. Above 
right, teachers were thrilled to receive a big box of much-needed school supplies.

Our Fellowship of Christian 
Students program began offering 
rewards for Scripture memory 
earlier this year. In part due to 
these beautiful Scripture packs 
made by one of our most faithful 
volunteers, our students have 
memorized a total of 72 verses 
combined this year! (Romans 3:23, 
Romans 6:23, Phil. 4:13, and 
James 4:8 to name a few) Your 
gifts help to plant the Word of God 
in their hearts. It will not return 
void. Thank you! 

Your partnership made multiple areas of 
ministry possible this month:  
There isn’t room to share all God did this month, but keep reading to learn 
how your gifts made a difference in the lives of teachers and students this 
month. Thank you for your generosity and hands-on help!
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Leanna joined Global Outreach as a peer-to-peer funded missionary in 
2016. She’s raising her own support and needs your help to make ministry 
projects like the Transforming Tupelo/Feeding students program possible.  
Contact her at: lhollis@globaloutreach.org 

Donate online at globaloutreach.org/giving/missionary-details/leanna-
hollis or by mail (be sure to put #4841 in the memo line:  
Global Outreach International                                       
P.O. Box 1, Tupelo, MS 38802

Student Outreach: We had the privilege of 
presenting at the recent Mooreville High 
School Career Fair. Many students left with 
brochures, contact information and dreams of 
internships with GOI. 

Prayer needs:  
1. Thanks for our incredible volunteers 

who’ve made an expansion of ministry 
possible.   

2. Continued favor with school officials and 
administration.  

3. Pray our efforts will not be in vain but the 
seeds sown will bear a harvest in due time. 

4. Pray for students, as they hear about faith 
in God and the true meaning of Easter in 
our April FCS meetings.                
Upcoming events:                                      
- Packing party 3/28/19                              
- Writers Retreat Cape Girardeau, MO 
3/29-31/19                                                 
- Physicians’ Resource Council meeting, 
FOTF, Colorado Springs CO 4/3-6/19                 
- Vacation with Ryan (Ark/Creation 
Museum) 4/7-14/19) 

I met my literary agent, Bob Hostetler, in person at the 
recent Mid-South Christian Writers’ Conference in 
Collierville. He is a man of deep faith, a committed 
intercessor, and a gifted writer and speaker. (Google him) 
I’m so grateful for this great orchestration and gift of 
God. Pray for favor with acquisition editors who are 
currently reviewing my manuscript.

Weekend 
supplemental food: 
After weeks of waiting 
and many prayers and 
conversations, the 
new guidelines were 
completed and we 
resumed food 
distribution in time 
for Spring Break 
3/8/19.
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